
 

 

Stafford Place  
 Streetscape Improvements 

 
 Westminster City Council in partnership with Brockton Capital is 

improving the streetscape in Stafford Place. 
 

Cleaner, safer and brighter environment for all users 

As part of the streetscape improvements being undertaken by Westminster City 
Council, the public highway along Stafford Place is to be upgraded. 
The works include: 

 Installing a new vehicle crossover for access into the development;  

 Repaving the footway in the vicinity of the Stafford Place cul-de-sac with 
new artificial flagstone paving; 

 Provision of new double yellow line waiting restrictions to deter obstructive 
parking; 

 Improving street lighting in the vicinity of the cul-de-sac of Stafford Place; 
and 

 Renewal of carriageway surfacing and drainage. 

Stafford Place  
 Streetscape Improvements 

 

90% of materials from this site are recycled or re-used  

For general information, please contact: 
Peter Bennett, Project and Programme 
Manager, on 
0207 641 2920 or e-mail 
pbennet@westminster.gov.uk 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience that may be 
caused and we will endeavour to keep disruptions to a minimum. 
Further information is available by scanning the QR Code above. 
Thank you for your patience. 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
   
 
 
 

 Programme dates:  October 2015 – December 2015     
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

For information about the works 
on-site, please contact: 
Lawrence Upton, Project Manager, on 
07958 746 762 or e-mail 
lawrence.upton@fmconway.co.uk 


